
DR-AISL Report for AWSC February 4
th
, 2018 

Hello Area 9, 

I’m looking forward to my first Al-Anon World Service (AWSC) meeting February 4
th
 and meeting more 

fellow Panel 58 members. District 10 is off to a great start. We have only one open position, Alternate DR, 

in which I pray someone’s HP will give them a nudge.  The transition from Panel 55 to Panel 58 is going 

quite smoothly. Panel 58 is benefiting from the knowledge and wonderful organizational skills of Panel 55. 

Thank you Panel 55!! Nancy the Panel 55 DR was a great DR and I hope I can do just a good as job as 

she did. 

I have learned so much about the “back of the house” happenings of Al-Anon. I find this aspect of the 

District interesting. I’ve learned a lot in such a short period of time. My vision for Panel 58 is to increase 

our membership through outreach and cut our expenses and increase donations. We have already 

changed our post office box & storage unit to less expensive options. I plan on meeting each group in 

District 10 to encourage participation and attendance at the District meetings. 

We had a very successful Gratitude Lunch on December 9
th
. Kudos to all who stepped up to help. We 

were blessed with two very well spoken speakers who had many years of Experience, Strength, and 

Hope to share with all who attended. 

One of District 10’s members of Let It Begin with Me Alateen group will be speaking at District 6’s 

Wednesday night, January 31
st
, Peace and Serenity AFG Leesburg group.  We are excited for her, and 

proud of her courage to share her story in front of an audience. 

The second Saturday of every other month (February 10
th
, April 14

th
, June 9

th
, August 11

th
, October 13

th
, 

and December 8
th
, 2018)  we have open dates for a workshop at our regular District meeting place.  

We are looking forward to meeting the folks of Panel 58 soon! 

In Love of Service, 

Mary W., DR District 10  

Bernie M., AISL, District 10 

 

 


